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Dear Parents,

Habemus Papam! There was a lot of excitement here at school yesterday as our students watched for white
smoke at the Vatican and waited to find out who the next Pope would be. What a surprise and a blessing to
find out that we would have our first American Pope, Pope Leo XIV! Please join us in praying for Pope Leo
XIV and our church as he begins this new phase of his ministry.

We had plenty of other activities going on as we wrap up our last few weeks of the school year. Last
Sunday, our 2nd graders received their First Holy Communion! We are so proud of them and excited for
them to experience Jesus in this new and intimate way. Our students also finished up MAP testing, there
were a number of field trips, everyone visited the Book Fair (had to gear up for summer reading), and we
spent time showing appreciation to our amazing teachers! This afternoon our students will also get to see a
magic show as a gift from the PTO. Thank you to the PTO and to our families who provided gifts and
surprises to our faculty and staff throughout the week. We are blessed to have the support of this amazing
community!

Next week is the second to last week of school! If you purchased the $20 out of uniform pass, your students
will be able to dress out of uniform Monday-Thursday next week. All students will be out of uniform on
Friday for Olympic Day and will wear their Olympic Team shirts. I would ask that you pray for our 8th grade
students who will be Confirmed next Tuesday. We are excited for them to receive their final Sacrament of
Initiation and become fully initiated members of the Church. On Thursday evening we will have a meeting
for the parents of current 7th grade, soon to be 8th grade, students to discuss next year's Washington D.C.
trip. We will share information about the trip, costs, itinerary, and answer any questions that you may have.
PTO is also sponsoring the night at the Florence Y'alls next Saturday. We hope to see y'all there!

Finally, a quick reminder that the 2025-2026 school calendar can be found linked at the top of the Crusader
Connection and on our website under the Discover St. Henry tab.

Have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal
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CruNews 
Cardinal Robert Francis Prevost, a



Chicago native, becomes Pope
Leo XIV! The 267th Pope, the
266th successor of St. Peter!

Learn more about him!

Congratulations to our second graders who received First Holy Communion last Sunday; it
was a beautiful Mass. Please keep our eighth graders in your prayers as they prepare to be
confirmed on Tuesday night.

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2025-05/biography-of-robert-francis-prevost-pope-leo-xiv.html?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR6th9WcDgtAuWCZbeCxQX-UTI338nQeTwf9VLa_fzsQqfOj0kTO2e4NsFO-qg_aem_tNRzfofcYa_1D3zTRwMWiA


Girls volleyball registration is officially
open!! The deadline to to register is

May 15.

3rd-8th grade;
competitive and recreational team

options for 6th-8th graders!

Link below. Reach out
to volleyball@sthenrynky.com with

any questions!

VOLLEYBALL REGISTRATION

St. Henry golf registration is now open until May
30 for boys and girls grades 4-8. The cost is $65
and includes a St. Henry Under Armour polo.

The 9-hole matches are played at World of Golf
in Florence once a week from late August until
early October Most kids will play in a two-person
scramble while there will likely be one A team
where experienced players play their own ball,
with matches likely at other courses. There will be
several practices over the summer with flexible
times/dates. All abilities are welcome, and this is
a great way to get your child or children into the
game. If you have questions, contact David Miller,
513.608.7791 or email golf@sthenrynky.com.

GOLF REGISTRATION

Upcoming PTO events:
5/16 Olympic Day hotdog lunch
5/16 Last PTO meeting 
5/17 Y'All's Night

Minutes from our April meeting can be
found here!

mailto:volleyball@sthenrynky.com
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TICKETS: Purchase Florence Y'Alls tickets

We are nearing the end of the school year!
Time flies when you're having fun!

Before summer starts, we'd like to make sure
we have at least one parent assigned to each grade level to host a summer
gathering. 

Please utilize the sign-up genius below to sign up for your student's grade
level for the 2025 -2026 school year. 

Sign Up Link

Don’t forget!

https://www.ticketreturn.com/TRMobile/#/tickets/group-portal?HoldID=21288&SponsorID=18839&EventID=349439&holdid=21288&sponsorid=18839&eventid=349439
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A054EAFAE2EA0F85-56609649-summer?fbclid=IwY2xjawKG5EhleHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETFrVWlKa3A0VWl2dlBtcmhGAR52-HyXiG2XKkvOGFcS0Xo3q0qy7wABm-EUvsMtZihmeJC8LfpcJ5TdiBwePg_aem_vmlG0WyGZ2jLHygHp_ofXg#/


TODAY
Pick up your FLOWERS

for Mom!
30% of sales go to

St.Henry
 
 

Celebrate Mom, grandma, and mother figures alike with a 
selection of seasonal, fresh-cut flowers, lovingly arranged by 

Laughing Earth Flower Farm
 
 

If you preordered, the cost was $55 and
pick up is TODAY, Friday May 9th from 3-5 PM outside of

school.
 

Limited numbers of bouquets will be
available for sale TODAY for $60!



SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
Get your drink on! We have a limited
number of 40 ounce St. Henry tumblers
available in the office. Cost is $25/each;
check or cash only. Perfect for Mother's

Day, grandparents, or just because!

​Stop by or email Cindy,
clageman@sthenrynky.com.

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED ON A
WEEKLY BASIS ... ANY AMOUNT OF

TIME YOU CAN HELP OUT IS
GREATLY APPRECIATED;

SIGN UP ONLINE!
For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office,
859-342-2551.

mailto:clageman@sthenrynky.com
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


Camps & Summer Fun
ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

St. Henry District High School coaches,
faculty members, and students would love
to spend time with your child(ren) this
summer, helping them learn valuable skills
while having fun.

Baseball Skills Camp, Basketball Skills
Camp, Drama Camp, Football Skills Camp,
Tennis Camp, Visual Arts Camp, Volleyball
Skills Camp

Click below for details on all the great
Summer Camp opportunities available,
including exact dates, times, and costs.

Crusader Youth League Tackle Football
& Cheerleading Registration

Join the Crusader family and be part of our
youth football and cheerleading teams!

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/home

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/home


https://events.shdhs.org/

Register for Theater Camp

https://events.shdhs.org/
https://dramacamp25.givesmart.com




K-12 Summer Programs Link

https://www.thomasmore.edu/moreover-magazine/summer-camps/




Girl's Basketball Camp
Details

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

06/18/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

07/02/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

07/29/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

08/06/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

https://thomasmoresaints.com/sports/2022/7/21/camps-index.aspx
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


08/19/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
May 9: 8th Grade Fun Friday
May 12: Confirmation Practice @ 7:00 PM
May 13: Confirmation @ 7:00 PM
May 16: Olympic Day
May 17: Family Night @ Florence Y'Alls Game
May 19: Last Day for 8th Grade & Clap Out, 1:45 PM
May 21: 8th Grade Promotion Mass, 10:00 AM
May 23: Last Day of School, noon dismissal

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551

mailto:kwagner@sthenrynky.com
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